Mr. Fred J. Pralle,

Phillips Petrolewum Co.,
Bartlesville, Oklahoma.

Dear Fred: _ |

Congratulations first upon being the head of a family,
- and secondly upon yowr fine work in Denver where your team
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of Economies, and I am sure that that goal-throwing of yours
luthtmvmshtmmdim*tm-tmjobw.

Ihwhwomuwyouruluuoidnm. Doubtless
it won't be long before you will be insisting that you get in.

Again wishing you the best of all good things, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




